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 Make the switch to paperless billing and PPL Electric Utilities will plant a tree!  
  
In celebration of Earth Month this April, for every PPL Electric Utilities customer who signs up for 
paperless billing during the month, the company will plant a tree through its Community Roots 
program. Celebrate Earth Day and Arbor Day by making the switch to paperless billing.     
  
PPL Electric’s Community Roots Program, which began in 2017, provides native trees and 
pollinator-friendly plants and seeds that enhance the environment and help beautify the region. 
Since the program began, PPL Electric has distributed more than 132,000 trees, shrubs and native 
pollinator-friendly plants across eastern and central Pennsylvania.     
  
Whether you manage a busy household or a small business, as a paperless billing customer you’ll 
have easy access to a year of billing information online. Customers also receive an email when 
their bill is issued. There’s plenty of reasons to go paperless, it saves you time, it’s convenient, it’s 
secure and, most of all, it’s good for the planet.    
  
Help the environment with one small change. Sign up for paperless billing today at 
pplelectric.com/paperless.   
 
 


